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For Immediate Release –May 2010
MVCTC Adult Education Program Assists with New Englewood Elementary Walking Track

Englewood, Ohio -- On Friday, May 21, 2010, Englewood Elementary will dedicate its new walking track.  The track will be dedicated to the memory of Corey Best, a former student who passed away two years ago.  The new walking track was made possible by the Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) Adult Education Heavy Equipment program’s donation of time, effort, and machinery to head up this project.  The Englewood Elementary PTO, students and staff raised money through “Footprints for Fitness,” headed by PTO member and parent Heather Slentz, for the gravel to complete the track. 

Englewood mayor Patricia Burnside, Northmont Schools officials including Board of Education president Linda Blum, Corey Best’s mother and Miami Valley CTC representatives Mike Sizemore, Gary Hall, and Bill Stapleton will be on hand for the dedication ceremony.

Englewood Elementary is located at 702 Albert Street, Englewood, Ohio, 45322.  

Beth Wyandt is the principal of Englewood Elementary. Her contact number is 832-5902.

(Rain date for the dedication will be Tuesday, May 25th at 3:00 p.m.)
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